ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID

Pike County, Mississippi

RFP#DM-2025-002 - DISASTER DEBRIS MONITORING

Notice is hereby given that Pike County will receive bids in the office of the, County Administrator, 175
South Cherry Street, Magnolia, MS 39652 until 2:00 P.M. local time on January 9, 2025. Selection of the
Disaster Debris Monitoring Contractor will be announced on or before January 31, 2025.

The primary reason for this RFP to enter into a pre-event contract with the selected proposer for a three
period ending December 31, 2028 with one (1) additional one-year option. A site visit is urged and

recommended.

No bids will be accepted after the above stated date and time. A copy of the complete bid specifications
may be obtained from the County Administrator Rochelle Collins via email rochellec@pikecountyms.gov.

The response must be sealed and labeled on the outside of envelope as follows:
RFP#DM-2025-002 - DISASTER DEBRIS MONITORING

Proposals are invited from all qualified respondents. Pike County is an Equal Opportunity Employer. All
minority business enterprises (MBE) and disadvantaged business enterprises (DBE) are encouraged to
submit a proposal. No bids will be accepted after the above stated date and time.

The Owner reserves the right to reject any and all proposals received, to award said proposals in the best
interest of the Owner, and to award any one bid item or all bid items to multiple Contractors.

Pike County, Mississippi
December 13, 2024



AR T A

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID

Pike County, Mississippi

RFP#DR-2025-001 - DISASTER DEBRIS REMOVAL AND DISPOSAL

Notice is hereby given that Pike County will receive bids in the office of the, County Administrator, 175
South Cherry Street, Magnolia, MS 39652 until 2:00 P.M. local time on the January 9, 2025. Selection of
the Disaster Debris Removal and Disposal Contractor will be announced on or before January 31, 2025.

The primary reason for this RFP is to enter into a pre-event contract with the selected proposer for a three
(3) period ending December 31, 2028 with one (1) additional one-year option. A site visit is urged and

recommended.

No bids will be accepted after the above stated date and time. A copy of the complete bid specifications
may be obtained from the County Administrator Rochelle Collins via email rochellec@pikecountyms.gov.

The response must be sealed and labeled on the outside of envelope as follows:
RFP#DR-2025-001 - DISASTER DEBRIS REMOVAL AND DISPOSAL

Proposals are invited from all qualified respondents. The Pike County is an Equal Opportunity Employer.
All minority business enterprises (MBE) and disadvantaged business enterprises (DBE) are encouraged to
submit a proposal. No bids will be accepted after the above stated date and time.

The Owner reserves the right to reject any and all proposals received, to award said proposals in the best
interest of the Owner, and to award any one bid item or all bid items to multiple Contractors.

Pike County, Mississippi
December 13, 2024



